
CAPITOLA CITY COUNCIL 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Capitola will conduct a Public 
Hearing on Thursday, December 14, 2017 at 7 p.m. in the City Council Chambers at 420 
Capitola Avenue, Capitola, CA. 
 
The purpose of this hearing is to review and approve the accomplishments that were produced 
from the City’s 14-CDBG-9877 Agreement with the State of California and to solicit citizen input 
regarding the outcome and accomplishments of the funding received under this contract. The 
City was awarded $500,000 in CDBG grant funds to implement and administer a Homebuyer 
Assistance Program and Owner-Occupied Rehabilitation Program targeting low income 
households in the City. 
  
Citizens will be given the opportunity to make their comments known and questions answered 
related to the grant listed above. If you are unable to attend the public hearing, you may direct 
written comments to the City of Capitola, 420 Capitola Avenue, Capitola, CA 95010, or email 
citycouncil@ci.capitola.ca.us. In addition, information is available for review at the above 
address during regular business hours. 
 
If you require special accommodations to participate in the public hearing, please contact City 
Hall at (831) 475-7300. 
 
The City of Capitola promotes fair housing and makes all its programs available to low and 
moderate- income families regardless of age, race, color, religion, sex, national origin, sexual 
preference, marital status, or physical disabilities.  

 
 
 
 


